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Closure of the Foundation Skills Assessment Tool
Fact sheet
[bookmark: _Toc364946114]On 9 May 2018, the Australian Government announced the closure of the Foundation Skills Assessment Tool (FSAT) from 1 July 2018. The impact of this change is that no new registrations will be possible from 9 May 2018, and FSAT will be closed to existing users from 1 July 2018.
The Department of Education and Training has contacted all organisations registered to use FSAT (via the email address they used to register for access) and provided them with information regarding the closure.
A document containing questions and answers regarding the closure is available at: https://www.education.gov.au/foundation-skills-assessment-tool. Any updates regarding the closure process will be made available at the same web page. If current users have further queries, these can be directed to fsat@education.gov.au
A table containing key dates for the closure is below.
Key dates for FSAT closure
	Event
	Key date

	Date of announcement of FSAT closure
	9 May 2018

	Closure of FSAT to new users
	9 May 2018

	Final day to use FSAT and save reports
	30 June 2018

	FSAT closure takes place
	1 July 2018
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